
                           Monday, 30th March 2020 

Hello Sycamore Class   

I hope you are all well and were able to get out into the lovely  

sunshine last week.  I went for a walk every afternoon and this  

field of beautiful daffodils I saw certainly cheered me up. 

 

Although the view from my new ‘classroom’ is lovely I miss  

looking at all of you.  I sit here in the mornings answering your lovely 

e mails and looking at the work you are photographing and sending me  

as well as doing all the other jobs teachers have to do.   

 

The children who had to go into school this week, as their mummies and 

daddies are key workers, made this wonderful rainbow collage of  

hope.  Isn’t it brilliant? 

This week the theme is sunshine – I wonder if any of you 

can make a great sunshine picture you could share with us?  

 

Thinking about sunshine – this is a great idea if you are  

bored when the sun is shining!  Line up some toys next to a  

white piece of paper and draw round the shadows. 

 

We have put this week’s work on the school website –  

Classes tab,- Year 1 –Home learning 2020.  On the bottom 

of the classes tab is a folder called ‘whole school resources’  

which has lots of fun ideas to do in it.   Keep e mailing your work in  

via the office  (info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk).  I look forward to 

reading it. 

 

This week’s Stars of the Week are Harry and Edmund – lovely writing boys, well done.  

  
Lots of love 

Mrs Cruickshank  x 
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